
DISTQICTOF

UCLUELET

Tuesday,  October  29, 2024

4:00  PM

SPECIAL  COMMITTEE  OF THE  WHOLE  MEETING

Notice  is hereby  given  that  a Special  Committee  of  the  Whole  Meeting  will  be held on

October  29, 2024, starting  at4:00  PM. This meeting  will be held in-person  in the  George  Fraser

Community  Room  at the  Ucluelet  Community  Center  at 500 Matterson  Drive, Ucluelet  B.C.

The purpose  of  this  meeting  is to review  and update  Council's  Strategic  Plan.

Members  of  the  public  may  attend  this  meeting  in-person.

Please  contact  the  Corporate  Services  department  if you  have  any  questions:

(T) 250-726-77  44

(E) info@uduelet.ca

Duane  Lawrence  -/

Corporate  Officer

Posted:  October  7, 2024


